
 

 

HSR Detour Route Notice – Route 4 Bayfront Detour – BURLINGTON 
STREET CLOSURE – KENILWORTH AVENUE TO STRATHEARNE 
AVENUE 
 

Due to construction, Burlington Street will be closed between Kenilworth Ave to 
Strathearne Ave. As a result, Route 4 Bayfront buses will be detoured on Tuesday, 
September 9th, 2025, at 7:00 AM to Wednesday September 10th, 2025, at 5:00 
PM. 
 

Detour Details: 

EASTBOUND FROM DOWNTOWN - From Burlington Street Street and Nickola 
Tesla Blvd just east of Kenilworth Avenue, continue easterly over Nicola Tesla 
Blvd and continue to the off ramp for Strathearne Avenue, Right at the off ramp 
to Strathearne Avenue, Left on Strathearne Avenue, Right on Burlington Street 
and and resume regular eastbound routing on Burlington Street east of 
Strathearne Avenue. 

WESTBOUND TO DOWNTOWN – No detour required. 
 

Out of Service Stops: 

• Burlington at Tire 

• Burlington at Hobson 

• Burlington at Strathearne 

 

Temporary Stops: 

• Strathearne at Burlington St 
 

Note: A map showing the detour routings for all affected routes is 
available on the next page. 



 

 

Detour map:  Route 4 Bayfront Detour – Burlington Street Closure 
(Kenilworth Avenue to Strathearne Avenue) 

 

 

Image description: Map showing detour as described above.  


